
Julie Minot 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rcbetc@comcast.net 
Tuesday, March 3, 2020 1 :27 PM 
Mayor and Council 
Representation for District 5 

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

Being a long time resident I am writing to ask for your support to please appoint a council member to District 
5. This area has a lot of activity with the University, Hunter Storm, the Old Quad, and introducing the new 
Downtown. We have realistically been without representation for along time and need a council member to 
help keep our progress moving. We need someone that not only can help us but also can be accountable to 
the voters for these long term projects. 

This appointment of a Council person is critical to the future of district 5 and waiting until November will put an 
unnecessary burden on the growth and well being to our neighborhoods. I urge you to please consider voting 
to appoint a council member for district 5. 

Kind Regards, 
Richard Bonito 
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Julie Minot 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mayor and Council, 

lindazhome <lindazhome@comcast.net> 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020 1 :53 PM 
Mayor and Council 
District 5 

District 5 will be left without true representation if you do not appoint a replacement for Ms. Mahan. We need to have 
a dedicated representative for District 5. 

I have heard some of the council state that they will be able to represent us, but I saw how that worked when Caserta 
left the council. I also know that with Ms. Mahan's medical condition, we were also left out in the cold. Too much to do 
and everyone suffers. 

Not appointing would give us months of the same type of representation we had when there were less people on the 
council. 
We need a dedicated voice on the council. 

District 5 resident, 
Linda Zazzara 
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Julie Minot 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mayor and Council , 

pilargb@hotmai l.com 

Wednesday, March 4, 2020 2:28 PM 

Mayor and Counci l 

Please Appoint District 5 

You MUST appoint a representative for District #5 ! 

To not appoint s.omeone is to say we don't deserve a voice . If you won 't even give us a voice now how can we expect you to 
speak for us in th~ future? 

The idea behind districts is for you to speak for your constituents, the ones that elected you . If you claim to speak for all of Santa 
Clara all the more reason to give us a focused voice . 

Do not go home until we have a voice. 

Pilar Bonito 

Resident in District #5 . 
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Julie Minot 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mare Kimura <marekim@comcast.net> 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020 3:16 PM 
Mayor and Council 
District 5 

Please appoint a representative for District 5. We need a voice to represent us. 

Please stay and appoint someone. 

Mary Kimura 
2640 Donovan Ave. 

1 



Julie Minot 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Patrice Christensen < patrice.christensen@gmail.com > 

Wednesday, March 4, 2020 5:01 PM 
Mayor and Council 
District 5 Representative 

Follow up 
Completed 

Dear Mayor and City Council Members, 

Please appoint a representative for District #5 so that the constituents of this district will have continued representation 

on the Council. Failure to do so would deny citizens of 

Thank you for your ongoing service to Santa Clara. 

Patrice Christensen 
1182 Las Palmas Dr 

Resident District #5 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Julie Minot 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mayor and Council, 

Dean Karagan <deank58172@gmail.com> 

Wednesday, March 4, 2020 9:05 PM 

Mayor and Council 

Representative for District #5 

You MUST appoint a representative for District #5! 

To not appoint someone is to say we don't deserve a voice. If you won't even give us a voice now how can we expect you to 
speak for us in the future? 

The idea behind districts is for you to speak for your constituents, the ones that elected you. If you claim to speak for all of Santa 
Clara all the more reason to give us a focused voice. 

Do not go home until we have a voice. 

Resident District #5. 
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